From: Wendy Thompson [

Sent: Monday, 6 July 2015 1:35 PM
To: Local Government Mailbox
Subject: Canada Bay Council Merger

To Mayor Angelo Tsikeras

| wish to strongly object to the lack of consultation regarding proposed merger of Canada Bay Council
with Auburn and/or Burwood Councils.

As a Canada Bay resident and rates payer | wish to record a strong objection to any such merger.
Wendy Thompson





